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14th December 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: YEAR 2 trip to Wolverhampton Grand Theatre 
 
Thank you for supporting us on our trip to Tamworth Castle. The children had a wonderful time learning about 
The Great Fire of London. 
 
As part of our English next term, we will be reading and writing about fantasy stories. The children have been 
invited to watch a performance of Peter Pan at the Wolverhampton Grand Theatre on Wednesday 20th January 
2016. On their return, the children will be writing their own stories based on the performance.  
 
To cover the cost of the trip (including coach travel, etc.), we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £18.00 per 
child. This includes refreshment in the interval. If your child receives pupil premium the cost of the trip will be 
covered. If you are unsure as to whether your child receives pupil premium, please contact the school office to 
find out. No child will be excluded from the trip if he or she does not pay but if a number of parents choose not to 
pay the trip may be cancelled. This is because the school does not have sufficient funds to cover the costs, so 
your donations are vital. 
 
The cost of the trip can be paid in instalments. Please speak to the class teacher to make arrangements. 
 
The children will be required to wear school uniform and will return back to school at approximately 5.30pm. 
Please complete the return-slip attached and send with the attached emergency contact form by Monday 18th 
January 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs P Malhi and Miss J Collins 
Class Teachers 
 
 

RE: YEAR 2 trip to Wolverhampton Grand Theatre Wednesday 20th January 2106. 
 
I would like my child .............................................. in class: .......... to take part in the trip to Wolverhampton Grand 
Theatre. I understand that my child will travel by coach. The cost for this trip is £18.00 per child. 
 
I enclose the contribution of £18.00   
  
My child receives Pupil Premium   
 
Please tick which ice cream your child prefers. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: (parent/carer)........................................................ Date: .................. 

VANILLA   
MINT  
CHOCOLATE   
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